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Monday 9th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Re: Year 8 Confirmation Programme 

Sister Linda has been leading the Confirmation sessions in school for the last few months and the final preparation is 

now undertaken in the parishes. The local priests have provided me with the details below: 

 Students that attended St John Fisher or St Mary’s primary schools will receive the sacrament of Confirmation 

with Canon Tadhg. He is holding a meeting for students and parents at 7.00pm on Tuesday 24th May at Our 

Lady’s church with the Confirmation on Saturday 28th May. 

 

 Students that attended St Peter’s or St Thomas More’s primary schools will receive the sacrament of 

Confirmation with Fr Peter. He is holding a service of reconciliation for the group at 7.00pm on Wednesday 

29th June at St Thomas More’s church with the Confirmation at 11.30am on Saturday 2nd July. 

 

 Students that attended St Gabriel’s primary school will receive the sacrament of Confirmation with Fr 
Michael. He is holding a service of reconciliation for the group at 11.00am on Saturday 4th June at St John’s 
church in Rochdale with the Confirmation at 11.00am on Sunday 5th June at St Gabriel’s church in Castleton. 

 

If you normally attend a different parish then please discuss the arrangements with the parish priest. Alternatively, 

you can contact Sister Linda about joining one of the groups above. The email address for Sister Linda is 

Linda.Pergega@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

It has been wonderful that so many students have completed the programme in school and I am looking forward to 

joining them for their Confirmation Mass. 

 

Mr A Bridson 

Headteacher 
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